
ADDENDUM NO. 2 
 

For the:  
Pre-qualification of Interested Maintenance Contactors 

City of Alameda 
Cleaning and Maintenance of Webster Street, Park Street 

and Marina Village 
 

Addendum Dated: November 4, 2014 
 

MAINTENANCE CONTRACTOR 
STATEMENTS OF PRE-QUALIFICATION (SOPQ) 

FOR THE CITY OF ALAMEDA 
CLEANING AND MAINTENANCE OF WEBSTER STREET, PARK STREET AND 

MARINA VILLAGE 
 

Questions and Comments Received 
Submited via email by 12:00 p.m. on November 3, 2014 to:  

Liz Acord 
lacord@alamedaca.gov 

 
All questions received will be answered and posted to the City’s website as an 
addendum to the original SOPQ. Questions will not be accepted verbally either in 
person or via telephone, please see above submittal instructions for questions. 
 
SOPQ Questions/Comments: 
 
Re: Bonding, what is the project prequalification number? 
 
We have never needed to bond a maintenance project, so we will have to find out if we are 
able to bond a specific or close to "engineer's estimate" for this particular project. 
 
SOPQ Answers: 
 
Please note, the bonding requirements have been removed. It has been determined that 
bonding is not required for this project. This change is reflected in Addendum #1 posted on 
November 4, 2014. 


